
 

 
DATE: March 31, 2017 
 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Julio Dimas, CFM, Interim Director, Development Services Department 

JulioD@cctexas.com 
(361) 826-3276 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name   Title/Position  Department 

Annika Yankee  Sr. Project Planner  Development Services 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Following an initial presentation made to City Council on February 21, 2017, staff will 
review questions and concerns about allowing manufactured homes as infill 
development in single-family zoning districts. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Presentation 

Manufactured Housing for Affordable Infill Development 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
Planning Commission Meeting of April 5, 2017 


